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I appreciate the ease of Mail in Ballots.  In-person ballots should be available to those 

who want to use them.  As Oregon's weather is often forbidding in November, 

standing outside in miserable weather is not necessary, let's keep  MAIL-IN-

BALLOTS.  

 

 

 

                                     OPPOSED TO SB 210. 

 


